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NOTICE 

Lewisburg-Bellevue Water System 
November 11, 2024 

 
To all Lewisburg-Bellevue Water System Residents/Customers: 
 
 The Lewisburg-Bellevue Water System is focused on protecting the health of 
every household in our community. In compliance with the Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA) and the Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) we have completed our 
initial inventory of our water service lines and made it publicly available per request (or 
online). This will help us to identify and replace any lead lines still in use after the lead 
ban on September 20th, 1988.  
 
If your property is found to have any lead materials in your water line, then you will be 
notified within 24 hours of discovery with resources and a plan for your water line 
replacement. You will then be notified on a yearly basis until the issue is resolved.  
 
For more information about lead in drinking water, please visit www.epa.gov. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to view our inventory, please contact us at 
(337)948-3785. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Lewisburg-Bellevue Water System 

 

 


